
 

 

 

December 9, 2022 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 
 

RE: IR 22-076 Investigation of whether current tariffs and programs are sufficient to 

support demand response and electric vehicle charging programs 

 

ReVision Energy, Inc. Letter of Participation 

 
Dear Chair, Goldner, 
 
Pursuant to the Order of Notice dated November 15, 2022, ReVision Energy Inc. hereby 
notifies the Commission that it will be participating in the above referenced docket. 
 
Please add James Penfold, Director of eMobility Solutions, jpenfold@revisionenergy.com to 
your service list. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ James Penfold 
   
James Penfold 
Director, eMobility Solutions 
ReVision Energy 
7 Commercial Drive 
Brentwood, NH 03833 
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